



Wednesday 13th November 2024

RE: Christmas Fayre 2024

Dear parents/ carers,

Following on from valuable parent feedback, we are excited to announce that we will be holding our first ever Christmas Fayre on Friday 13th December to celebrate the festive season together.

The fayre will be held from 1:30-3:30pm. This means that all children will need to be collected at 12:00pm on this day. Any children who are entitled to Free School Meals will be sent home with a packed lunch. There will be no Friday Club, booster classes or after school clubs on this day.

You will need to collect your child at 12:00pm, school will be closed whilst the fayre is set up and you will then return to school between 1:30-3:30pm to join us at the fayre. There will be food, games, prizes to win and a chance to meet Santa. We are looking forward to joining together as a school community to celebrate the festive season.

To support with the fayre, we will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 29th November. Please send donations of chocolates on this day such as bags or boxes of chocolates.

We will be sending out more information about the Christmas fayre over the next few weeks via our Arbor in app messages. Please make sure you are regularly checking your Arbor messages for updates.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Turley

Assistant Head Teacher